

To Maryanne Vigneaux/Lib@SUNYSB

CC

bcc F.Jason Torre/Lib

Subject Library Bulletin, March 23, 2004, Number 1425



HABITAT FOR HUMANITY 2004:

The total of our Galleria Sale + extra contributions has now reached \$832.05. On this Friday, March 26th, all monies will be turned into Student Affairs Office, which will give the funds to Stony Brook Foundation. If you wish to add any contribution by way of a personal check, cash, or other means (deposit money from soda return etc.) please give it to Maryanne before Friday. Checks should be made out to: SBF / Habitat for Humanity.

We rallied to the cause once more and as a group accomplished alot - approaching our goal of \$1,000.00. Thoughts were expressed suggesting our continuation of fundraising, but I think we should stop while the good feelings of our efforts are at a peak. Remember, there is always next year! However, if you as individuals wish to do raffles in your areas (50-50) that would be great.

AN EVENT FOR FRIDAY:

You are invited to a presentation on - The USA Patriot Act: An Overview and What Librarians Can Do.

This will be an informative event with panelists discussing the implications of and practical responses to the USA Patriot Act.

Date: March 26, 2004 Time: 9:30 am - 12:30 pm

Place: Hillwood Commons Cinema, C.W. Post Campus, Long Island University

FOR MORE INFO - SEE FLIERS AT MARYANNE'S WORK AREA!

HOLD THE DATE:

We are having a retirement breakfast for Thomas Koshy on Wednesday, April 28th. Thomas's last work day will be April 30th. He has been working in the Library for 11 years, taking care of our in-coming and out-going mail. Please join with your fellow staff to give him a nice "send off" to the freedom + opportunity retirement can give.

More information will follow.

